
June 4, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools family,

We did it! We made it to the end of this turbulent year. We are excited to celebrate with families
as we embark on this last day of school.  We can’t thank you enough for your patience and
support throughout the year. Today we are sharing part two of the celebration video series we
put together to highlight some of the great things that happened this year in our district. Our
hope is that you celebrate with us the amazing stories our students and staff were able to
accomplish during this challenging year. We wish you and your family a great summer and look
forward to seeing everyone in the fall.

CCS Administration

https://youtu.be/2OgZZQNL77k

